SIX FLAGS IS NOW ALL CASHLESS - PLEASE READ!

Six Flags is cashless for this season. They will not accept cash as a form of payment for
anything. Six Flags accepts card and mobile payments only at all locations including
restaurants, retail stores and games. You can pay for purchases with Visa, Mastercard,
American Express, Discover, Apple Pay, Google Pay, or a debit card.

Cash can be converted to a pre-paid Visa debit card within the park at one of their
readystations. This pre-paid Visa debit card is only good within the park, thus any
remaining balance on the card cannot be used for any purchases outside Six Flags. If
there is any remaining balance, the student cannot get it refunded. There may be a
service fee to get one of Six Flugs pre-paid Visa debit card. Food can also be ordered
and paid for via Six Flags mobile app, however do not forget to tie a form of payment to
the account the student will use to order food.

It may be wise for parents to purchase a Visa or Mastercard gift card from their bank or
store to send with their child so they do not lose any money that would be left on one of
Six Flags pre-paid debit card. If the parent does get a gift card and the student has a cell
phone, please have the parent remind their child not store the card directly against their
phone, it may erase the information on the magnetic strip rendering the card useless.



